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Supporting Children at Home Through Remote Learning 
 
Tuesday 5th January 
 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
Please find below plans and guidance for remote learning when pupils are working from home.  
 
All remote learning will be conducted online through Seesaw.   
 
Please contact school if you have any issues with devices or connectivity. Equally, if you require 
support in order to access or navigate Seesaw, please just let us know and we will help you in any way 
we can.  
 

• Each class will be provided with a weekly timetable on Seesaw which follows the curriculum for 
your child’s year group. 

• The work to complete will be uploaded onto your child’s class Seesaw account. 

• We are going to provide all children working at home with a workbook, pens and pencils but 
while we get these out to children, working on paper or in their own books at home will be 
fine. 

• Children can take a photograph of the work and upload it to their personal folder. 
Alternatively, some pupils may be confident in completing the tasks electronically.  

• Your child’s class teachers and teaching assistants will be regularly looking at the work on 
Seesaw and giving feedback on a daily basis. 

 
Please remember that feedback may not be instant as staff are teaching children in class as well as at 
home but we are confident systems will improve and become more robust as we move through this 
new way of learning.  
 
If you require a new Seesaw login QR code then just let us know and we can send that out to you.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mr W Myers 
Headteacher 
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